
Subject: [Fwd: Agenda Item 9: Private Funds for Public Structures]
Date: Mon, 11 Mar 2002 13:45:42 -0800

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Agenda Item 9: Private Funds for Public Structures
Date: Mon, 11 Mar 2002 12:14:33 -0800

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Stephen Fleming" <FlemingS@district.north-van.bc.ca>
CC: "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mayor & Council: March 11, 2002

Agenda Item 9: Private Funds for Public Structures

As much as I appreciate the need for new revenue, I do not support billboards on
public property. They are not in keeping with a 'Super Natural' North Vancouver.

Rather than expand the profusion of billboards, the trend is to prohibit their use
altogether. Such an initiative was recently narrowly defeated in Vancouver.

District citizens already must tolerate advertising on the exterior of their buses & in
their bus shelters and I certainly don’t want to see any more.

Yours truly, Dave Sadler

CC FONVCA
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